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September 17, 2024

Town of Washington Planning Board
Chairperson Meaney

10 Reservoir Drive

Millbrook, NY 12545

RE: Clear Subdivision
135889-6766-00-021055-0000
515 Woodstock Road
Town of Washington, NY

Dear Chairperson, Meaney and Honorable Members of the Planning Board:

In response to the request of the Town consultants AKRF and Steve Marino, please be advised that we have made
arrangements for a professional Phase | Bog Turtle study to be performed at the subject site. We will provide
the Board and its consultants with a copy of the Study Report when received.

We look forward to meeting with the Board at the October |, 2024, meeting, where the public hearing relating
to the appropriate type of subdivision layout will be held.

Thank you for your time and continued review of this project.

Sincerely,
LRC Engineering & Surveying, DPC
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Kenneth Casamento, CPESC, Principal

LRC Engineering and Land Surveying, DPC 85 Civic Center Plaza, Suite 204
LRC Environmental Services, Inc. Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
LRC Engineering and Surveying, LLC Tel: 845.243.2880 Fax: 845.265.8175
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